
 

Dear friends, 
 
We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. There will be childcare available and Sunday 
School for the kids. There will also be a special children's sermon that will explore all the ways we labor at 
love within our church walls and beyond. 

The five week Bible Study on the faith stories in the Gospel of John continues next week. If you 

missed session 1, please feel free to attend next week. The class sessions are Tuesday from 12:15-

1:00 and Wednesday evening 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. Everyone is welcome to attend! 

 

We are still accepting donations for our Bible Fundraiser as well as the exterior door project. You may send 

your contributions to the office or to Bruce Morris. Please note which fund to allocate your donation to in the 

memo line.  

 

There is a former church member who is looking to come back to church once or twice a month, but is in 

need of transportation. There doesn’t appear to be any public transportation or taxi service on Sundays, so 

we are looking for an individual or couple who would be willing to be a point of contact and serve as one of 

the drivers. We hope to have several additional backup drivers as well!  Please contact Rev. Bates if you are 

willing to volunteer to help.  

 

If you have announcements for the March newsletter, please send them to the office before February 29.  

Upcoming liturgists: 

3/3 - Connie Wiersma 

3/10 - Julie Norland 

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 

 



 

 


